
September 25th, 2024 

From: 

Pauline Shore,                                                                                                         
188, Elizabeth Street,                                                                                          
Stratford, ON, N5A 4Z3 

To: 

Mayor Martin Ritsma,                                                                                                
1, Wellington Street,                                                                                          
Stratford, ON, N5A 2L3 

 

Dear Mayor Ritsma, 

I would like you to make a proclamation on behalf of Probus Club 
Stratford.   

October is PROBUS Month, and PROBUS Club Stratford would like 
create awareness of this with the City of Stratford. 

Probus Club serves as a social group for retired individuals. Members of 
PROBUS Stratford meet monthly at The Army and Navy and Airforce 
Hall, at 151, Lorne Avenue, at 9:30am, on the second Wednesday of the 
month. There, members maintain and expand social networks. The 
organization offers a friendly and welcoming environment, free of 
political or religious affiliations. It also aims to enrich members’ lives by 
organizing outings and activities that encourage lifelong learning, and 
active engagement in various activities. 

Sincerely, 

Pauline Shore                                                                                                    
(Probus Stratford - Promotion) 


